THE NEW INDIAN SCHOOL W.L.L

23/12/2020 KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Christmas and New Year Greetings!

With reference to the First Model examination, kindly go through the following instructions:

a)

b)

d)

g)

h)

Students should refer the time table and attend the examination accordingly. Kindly
ensure that your ward reaches the school premises by 8.am on all the days for all the
health monitoring formalities as per the Covid Protocol issued by the Ministry of
Health and Education. The reading time will commence at 8.45 am and the exam will
be from 9 am to 12 pm.

Students should come in school uniform with masks, gloves, sanitizers and
disinfectant sprays. All safety precautions as per the Ministry of Health Directives
will be observed in the school campus. Students should carry a copy of their CPR
on each day of the exam for official verification.

Temperature will be scanned at the Entrance Gate of the school and if any student will
be found above the normal temperature will be sent back to home with parents.
Students with any flu symptoms/ill health should not attend the examinations.

School transport will not be operational during this period and parents are requested
to pick and drop the students at the given timings. Parents should pick the students
outside the campus. Parents are not permitted to enter the campus during the course of
the examination.

All exam related materials should be brought by the students to school as lending and
borrowing and sharing of any materials will not be permitted in the campus. Students
should carry their own water bottles and hand kerchiefs.

Students should maintain social distancing at all times in the school campus.
Students should leave the campus immediately after the examination.

Kindly find the revised time table for the First Model Examination attached along
with the circular. Please do fill in the Google Parent Consent Form (will be sent on
Monday, 28™ December 2020) on Model Examination and send it back to the school
on or before Tuesday 5™ January 2021. Revised details on Second Model
Examination will be sent later.

All the fees dues until December must be cleared before the commencement of
the First Model Examination.

Wishing the students all the best for a commendable performance.

Thankingyoqu

Principal v/




